
To whom it may concern, 

                                               December 2019 

                                               NIDEC-READ CORPORATION 

                                               President & CEO, Toshiyuki Otsuka 

 

Announcement of Canadian Subsidiary Relocation 

 

We are pleased to announce that NIDEC-READ INSPECTION CANADA CORPORATION is 

going to be relocated to the following address in Saint-Laurent effective December 16
th
, 

2019. 

 

[New Office Location] 

Company name : NIDEC-READ INSPECTION CANADA CORPORATION 

New Address : 3700 rue Griffith, Suite 200, Saint-Laurent, QC, H4T 2B3 

 (TEL) +1-514-457-1188, (FAX) +1-514-457-1180 

 

[Effective Date] 

Monday, December 16th, 2019 

 

Should you have any questions on the relocation, please feel free to contact us.  

We look forward to seeing and serving you at the new and improved office surroundings. 

 

 

New head office of NIDEC-READ INSPECTION CANADA CORPORATION 

 

 

 


